
If you have been a member before,
we welcome you back. If you have
never been part of Sisterhood or
have stepped away for awhile, 

join us now!

Temple B’nai Torah
Sisterhood 

2024-25

First Name____________________  Phone _____________

Last Name ____________________  Birthday (MM/DD) ______

Email _______________________________________

Address _____________________________________

 ___Returning Member       ___New Sisterhood Member

  Dues check for $40 enclosed. Check# _____

 ___New Temple Member/New Religious School Parent
(Only one year of free membership available)

 New Temple members forthe 2024-25 year receive acomplimentary Sisterhoodmembership, as do parents ofnew Religious Schoolstudents in grades K-2. 

We would like to invite all of  the
women of TBT to join Sisterhood
for 2024-25. Our meetings and
programs are opportunities to

socialize, learn and build
connections.

It's easy to join! Send a check for $40.00, payable to “Temple B’nai Torah
Sisterhood,” and complete all fields on the tear-off below. Mail your check and

tear-off to the Temple, addressed to Sisterhood, or drop off your check and tear-
off in the envelope on the bulletin board in the Temple office. Your membership

fee includes the Sisterhood Paid-Up Membership Dinner which will be on
November 11, 2024. More info to follow.

Contact Caryn Suckle caryn@suckle.net, Jenn Schnitzer jschnitzer2276@gmail.com
or Rita Bogatch ribo42@aol.com with any questions.

 2900 Jerusalem Ave
Wantagh NY 11793

516 221-2370


